
 

Office hours this week:  Monday-Friday  8:15 a.m.-3:45 p.m. 

Janet Anderson, Admin. Asst 215-946-3467    info@hopeLCS.org 

 

Activity pages for young children are available from an usher. 

 

You’re invited to Ash Wednesday Dinner… 
 

Please join us for dinner on  
Ash Wednesday, March 6, at 5:30 p.m.,  

followed by worship at 7 p.m. 
 

Menu of corned beef, ham, carrots, cabbage and potatoes. 
 

Are you able to help with table/chair set up OR food prep? 
 

If you are able to assist our coordinator, Eileen Durnin,  
please be in touch with her at: 215-945-2029  or eurogirl@verizon.net  

 

If you plan to attend, please RSVP TODAY on the sign up sheet 
 in the narthex or lobby so that we know how many to prepare for. 

 

Ash Wednesday and Lenten Midweek Wednesdays at 7 p.m. 
 

Prayer Works:  A Lenten Workshop and Series 
  

Join us on Ash Wednesday, March 6,  
as we have Holy Communion,  

the distribution of Ashes for those who want them,  
and introduce the first of a 6-week workshop on prayer.   

 

Learn how to handle hindrances to prayer and  
different ways to connect in prayer with our Heavenly Father.    

Bring a pencil or pen.  Bibles are provided.       
 

Pastor Rich Mokry 215-946-3467 RMokry@hopeLCS.org 

Join us for a HOPE filled  
LEN 

 

Youth Group Activity Night & Bible Study     Gr. 5-12 
 

Every Wednesday night from 6:30-8:30 p.m.   Invite friends!   

Contact: Lynn Holmes 215 5477138 holmeslynnd@gmail.com  

 

Church Council Meeting—Monday, March 11, at 7:15 p.m.  

All Hope members age 18+ are invited to attend. 

Contact: Tom Jeske 215-630-5517 thomas.jeske.6@gmail.com  

 

SCRIP gift card orders are due next on Monday, 

March 11, by 9 a.m. 
 

Order forms and detailed instructions are hanging  
on the bulletin board outside the office hallway. 

 

Questions?  Contact Janet Anderson in Hope’s office. 

 

Evening Bible Study every Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 

Join us as we learn about our spiritual gifts, while  
building/strengthening friendships with other people of faith.   

 

Contact Enola Cook 609-464-2366 or rev3-20@hotmail.com 

 

Moms, join us on Saturday, March 9, 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

as we meet over coffee and a relaxing breakfast to  
encourage each other & share one another’s burdens.   

Childcare is always provided at no cost. 

Come, be a part of this wonderful circle of women! 
 

Meetings are on the second Saturday of each month from 9:30-11:30 a.m.  

Contact Lauren Shockey at  mlshockey@yahoo.com or 215-750-1481.   
 

You are invited to join “Stitchers of Hope” at 2 p.m.  

on Saturdays for any kind of stitching—we can teach you!  
(knitting, crocheting, needlepoint, etc.)  

At the home of Enola Cook... 45 Gun Road Levittown PA 

609-464-2366  rev3-20@hotmail.com  

       

Coming in March... 



 

STEWARDSHIP SNIPPET: Luke 9:36  
“And when the voice had spoken,  

Jesus was found alone.”  
Moses and Elijah point to Jesus,  

speak about Jesus and His sacrifice,  
and then they are happy to fade into the background.  

They know that what we need is Jesus.  
With our eyes focused on Him, and Him alone,  

the rest of our lives come into focus.  
He is primary; all else is secondary.  

When that order is right in our lives, things truly fall into place.  
Or as Jesus Himself said, “But seek first the kingdom of God and  

his righteousness, and all these things will be added to you” (Matthew 6:33). 

 

Our Small Group In-Home Bible Study will meet  
next on Saturday, February 23 at 7:30 p.m. 

Carolyn Dufendach’s home: 21 Full Turn Rd. in Levittown 
 

All are welcome.  Hope to see you there!   
Every month on the 4th Saturday. 

 

Contact: Phil Twietmeyer 267-738-8103  ptwietm1@comcast.net  

Ladies, join us at Hope on Thursday, March 14,  

at 1:00 p.m. for our  Bible study…Fruit of the Spirit.   
 

We meet on the 2nd Thursday of each month. 

Contact: Beth Marks 215-757-1702 
 

Share the talents that God has given you by  
helping with some tasks around the building.  

Our next scheduled work day is  

March 16 from 9 a.m.—Noon. 
 

Contact:  Bill Durnin 267-393-2297 Trustees@hopeLCS.org    
 

The Lunch Bunch (ages 18+) will meet at Garden of Eatin’ 
Tuesday, March 19, at 1 p.m. for good food & fellowship! 

 

Please RSVP to Sandy Scott @  215-943-6094  
by Monday, March 18, so that she may save a seat for you. 

       

  More in March... 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MEN’S WEEKEND RETREAT: MAY 31 - JUNE 2, 2019 
 

Reserve your space now for the 2019 Men’s Retreat  
at Pioneer Camp & Retreat Center, Angola, NY.   

Invited Speaker/Discussion Leader is the Rev. Dr. Joel Biermann,  
Professor of Systematic Theology, Concordia Theological Seminary, St. Louis, Missouri, 

speaking on the topic “The Kind of Men the Church Needs”. 
 

Our Retreat brings together Christian men for a weekend of spiritual growth, 
Christian fellowship, and outdoor fun so that we are refreshed  
and better equipped to live as men who follow Jesus Christ. 

 
Pack up your Bible, a change of clothes, your golf clubs (if you are a golfer) and  

join like-minded men on the shore of Lake Erie for a grand and enriching weekend.  
Great Food, Great Friends, and Great Fellowship are to be had  

at the 73rd Annual Men’s Retreat sponsored by  
Lutheran Hour Ministries at Pioneer Camp and Retreat Center. 

 

Registration begins Friday afternoon at 4:00 PM  
and the Retreat closes with Sunday brunch at 11:30 AM.  

Cost for the full weekend is $150. 
  

Look for further information and registration forms in this morning’s  
worship bulletin or posted on the bulletin board in the narthex.   

 

Contact Rich Gruenhagen at 215-741-0482 / 215-444-6126 for further  
information about registration, accommodations, and transportation. 


